
 

The Mayor congratulates the Burgas museum workers on
the occasion of their professional holiday
Tuesday, 18 May 2021

Mayor Dimitar Nikolov congratulates all Burgas museum workers on the occasion of their professional holiday -
the 18th of May, International Museum Day.

"Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

I cordially welcome you on the occasion of your professional holiday – the 18th of May, International Museum
Day!

On this day, it is good to remember that the museum is a temple of spirituality, and the people working in it are
the keepers of the cultural identity and the unique heritage of each nation.

Therefore, I express my gratitude to you-the museum specialists, who are always at their post, like soldiers, to
study, preserve, preserve and promote our rich history to the world. Thanks.

Because the museum space is not just a memory of past times, it is a place that educates the younger
generation to love the history, culture and traditions of our people, a story that traces and examines the
development of Bulgarian society through various artifacts over the centuries to the present day.

This day is a recognition of your work and dedication, because the profession of a museum specialist is primarily
a reason that shows the contribution of Bulgaria to the history of European and world culture.
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I wish you to stay healthy and continue your own professionalism in order to enrich the foundation and
strengthen the role of the museum business in the city. I thank you on my own behalf and on behalf of the
Burgas public for the desire and will with which you develop and support our enlightened spirit and culture.

Happy holidays!"
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